
TCYBA Basketball for Grade 3 / 4 Girls is coming to Aspenwood 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

The Tri-Cities Youth Basketball Association (TCYBA) will be starting a new basketball team 
at Aspenwood for Grade 3 / 4 girls. I have coached my daughter, a student at Aspenwood, 
for 2 years at TCYBA and am very excited to be able to start a team in our own 
neighbourhood! 
 
Practice Time & Location: Wednesdays 6 - 7pm @ Aspenwood Elementary School gym 
Game Time: 1 hour games on Fridays between 5 - 8pm (5 - 6 pm, 6 - 7pm, or 7 - 8pm) 
Game Location: Normally held at Baker Elementary School (885 Baker Drive, Coquitlam) 
Season: April 1 - June 5 
 

If your Grade 3 or 4 daughter would like to play on our basketball team, you can 
register at: http://www.tcyba.org/. Click on the Registration button in the top 
menu bar. Because this is a new team, please email me your daughter’s name 
once you have registered. I will get the league administrator to approve your 
registration. 
 

Regards, 
 

Ian Lee 
ilee@healthcastle.com 
 

 
 

http://www.tcyba.org/about-us.html
mailto:ilee@healthcastle.com

